
ANNUAL DECLARATION OF COMPLIANCE WITH CALIFORNIA HEALTH AND SAFETY CODE, CHAPTER 8 

June 30, 2022  

In compliance with the California Health and Safety Code, CSL Behring adopted a Compliance Plan 

establishing a compliance program that is aligned with the United States Department of Health and 

Human Services Office of Inspector General’s “Compliance Program Guidance for Pharmaceutical 

Manufacturers” and includes policies and procedures consistent with the 2021 Pharmaceutical Research 

and Manufacturers of America revised “Code on Interactions with Health Care Professionals.” 

CSL Behring has also established an annual dollar limit of $1,500 for gifts, promotional materials, or 

items or activities provided to an individual California health care professional pursuant to the California 

Health and Safety Code. This annual dollar limit represents a spending cap. It is not a goal or an average, 

and CSL Behring anticipates that amounts provided will be substantially less than this maximum amount.  

To the best of its knowledge, CSL Behring is in compliance with its Compliance Plan, its spending limit 

and Chapter 8 of the California Health and Safety Code.  

Copies of this declaration and the Compliance Plan are available at CSLBehring.com or by calling 800- 

394-1290 ext. 4583. 


